
08/01/2024

To whom it may concern,

The Society for Marine Mammalogy is excited to host the 25th Biennial Conference on the Biology of
Marine Mammals (SMM2024), taking place at the Perth Convention and Exhibition Centre from
November 11-15, 2024 in Perth, Western Australia. Workshops associated with the conference will
be held on the weekend prior to the conference (November 9-10, 2024).

SMM2024 offers an exceptional opportunity for interdisciplinary and intercultural dialogue, fostering
international collaborations that will advance our knowledge of marine mammal science and
conservation.

We are pleased to invite Liangliang Yang to attend the conference.

Your support in facilitating the participation of international delegates at our conference is greatly
appreciated. Please feel free to reach out if you have any further questions.

Sincerely,

The SMM2024 Conference Team:

Daniella Hanf and Krista Nicholson
SMM Conference Co-Chairs 
conferencechairs@marinemammalscience.org

Delphine Chabanne and Simon Allen
SMM Conference Scientific Program Co-Chairs
abstracts@marinemammalscience.org

Simon Goldsworthy
SMM President
president@marinemammalscience.org
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